
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 19, 2015  
 
FIRE NEWS  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
Contact:  
R.D. Buell, District Manager 541-433-2451  
Echo Murray, Dispatch Education Coordinator 541-433-2451  
 

TERMINATION OF FIRE SEASON  
 
Effective Wednesday, 12:01 a.m., PDT, October 21 2015, fire season restrictions will be 
lifted on lands protected by Walker Range Fire Patrol in northern Klamath and Lake 
Counties.  
 
We urge landowners to use precautions when burning. The longer term weather is still 
uncertain and you could be liable for any damages caused by your burning activities.  
 
Debris Burning Flyer:  
http://www.walkerrange.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/04/Debris-Burning-Flyer.pdf  
 
As a reminder, November 7, 2015, is the North Klamath County free dump day at the 
Crescent and Chemult Landfills. Stumps, needles, pinecones, leaves and other outdoor  
material can be dumped for free. No household garbage, appliances or commercial 
dumping of stumps allowed.  
 
If you live in Klamath County, please take advantage of this event.  
 
Commercial Land Owners:  
Commercial slash pile burning will not be allowed until after sometime in mid-November. If 
you plan on burning commercial slash piles you will need to fill out a burn permit  
through our office and follow smoke management instructions. Contact the office for further 
updates as mid-November nears.  
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